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May 1, 2023 

New Supplier Size Certification 
 

Dear Valued Northrop Grumman Supplier, 

Effective May 1, 2023, Northrop Grumman requires suppliers to complete the new 
online Supplier Size Certification (SSC) https://oasis-ssc.myngc.com upon onboarding.  
 
Suppliers are required to recertify after their initial SSC submission per the frequency 
identified below, and any time there is a change to the business size and/or 
classification.    

• All domestic Large and Small (except small HUBZone) - Every three years after 
initial submission  

• HUBZone - Annually after initial submission   
• Foreign, Government, Colleges, Universities, Non-Profit - As needed after initial 

submission  
 

A valid size certification is a requirement for issuance of a Subcontract/Purchase Order 
by Northrop Grumman. Questions regarding SSCs should be directed to: 
SupplierSizeCerts@ngc.com 

Our suppliers are essential to Northrop Grumman meeting our program commitments to 
our customers. Thank you for your continuous support and continued commitment. 
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